
TO:  Mayor and City Council Members 

  Doug Faseler, City Manager 

   

FROM:  Naomi Manski 

  City Secretary 

 

DATE:  October 7, 2019  

 

 

As you are aware, National Night Out in Texas is always the first Tuesday of October, 

as well as our City Council meeting.  I am proposing that the City Council consider 

moving the city council meeting to Monday, October 5, 2020.  That way Council 

Members can visit more neighborhoods.   

 

Staff is recommending approval of holding the first meeting in October 2020 on 

Monday the 5th.  Should you have any questions please don’t hesitate to give me a 

call. 

 

 

NM/ 

 

Cc: File 


